
October 2022 Newsletter 

8516 Athabasca St. S.E., Calgary, AB, T2H 1S1 

Office Hours: Tuesday to Friday 10 am -1 p.m. 

P: 403-252-1620.email: office@mcdunited.com   

www.mcdunited.com  

Are you not coming to 

church due to 

transportation issues? If so 

we would like to try to get 

you to church for the first 

Sunday of the month. 

Please contact the office if 

you would like a ride.

We are looking for seniors 

to participate in our 

Intergenerational Club. The 

club runs on Fridays 2:30—

3:30 pm and is in 

partnership with Linkages 

and Lord Beaverbrook High 

School. There is no cost to 

attend. Please contact the 

office to register.

If you love the Opera or are 

interested in learning more, 

this is a fantastic program 

that is available in 

partnership with Calgary 

Opera, Linkages and Foothills 

Academy. There is no cost to 

attend. Learn more on our 

website or call the office.
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If you are interested please 
contact Marianne Medhurst 

or the office. 

We are excited to put on “A 

Charlie Brown Christmas” 

this year. 

This is sure to be a fun event 
for the whole family. All ages 

are welcome. 
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